
 

 
 

 

 

DATE: March 1, 2023 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

  

SUBJECT: Approve Memorandum of Understanding between Tahoe Truckee Unified 

School District and Aim High for Summer 2023 Program 
 

PRESENTED BY: Kerstin Kramer, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 

  
 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve Memorandum of Understanding between Tahoe Truckee Unified School District and 

Aim High for Summer 2023 Program 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

Aim High and TTUSD are partnering to provide a summer school program beginning in June 

2023 for up to 50 middle school students. This program will be housed at Kings Beach 

Elementary School for five weeks. 

 

Aim High is a five-week summer enrichment program for rising 7th and 8th graders from low-

income communities. The program is offered at no cost to students and their families. Aim High 

helps middle schoolers build academic confidence, discover a love of learning, and develop the 

skills they need to thrive in high school and life.  

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  None 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Kerstin Kramer, Assistant 

Superintendent of Educational Services 

 

 

 

 

Attachment: 2023 MOU Aim High Tahoe Truckee Unified School District 


